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Share Purchase Plan closes oversubscribed  

The New Zealand Refining Company Limited (Refining NZ) (NZX:NZR) is pleased to announce that its 

$5 million Share Purchase Plan (SPP) closed oversubscribed. The SPP forms part of the equity raising 

announced on 29 November 2021 to fund growth through private storage services. 

The SPP received strong shareholder support, with Refining NZ receiving applications totalling 

approximately $9.5 million. Refining NZ has elected to accept all additional applications of 

approximately $4.5 million, bringing the total amount accepted under the SPP to approximately $9.5 

million.  

Refining NZ has now raised approximately $48.5 million in new equity, including the $39 million 

placement of new shares undertaken on 29 November 2021.  

The settlement and allotment of the new shares issued under the SPP is expected to occur on 17 

December 2021, with NZX trading in the new shares to commence on the same day. The new shares 

rank equally with existing Refining NZ shares on issue. 
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IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

This market announcement has been prepared for publication in New Zealand and may not be released to United States wire 

services or distributed in the United States. This announcement does not constitute an offer to sell, or a solicitation of an offer to 

buy, securities in the United States (or to, or for the account or benefit of, any person in the United States) or any other jurisdiction. 

Any securities described in this announcement have not been, and will not be, registered under the US Securities Act of 1933 

and may not be offered or sold in the United States except in transactions exempt from, or not subject to, registration under the 

US Securities Act and applicable US state securities laws.  
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